
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Our Year 6 children are participating in an enterprise project.  They will be planning, pitching, 

creating and selling their own products at a Year 6 Christmas Market.  Items will include baked 

goods, handmade gifts and ornaments, book bundles and more.  The proceeds from our market 

will fund Year 6 trips, leavers events and other items voted on by the Year group. 

The market will take place on Tuesday 19th December from 2:45pm-4:45pm.  The Year 6 children 

are being asked to stay for the duration of the market to run their stalls and get experience with 

cash handling and service providing.  Parents/Carers and children from all year groups are invited 

to attend. 

Children must be picked up by an adult at 4:45pm, they may not walk home on their own. 

If you are happy for your child to help out during the Christmas Market, please complete the slip 

below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th December. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Team  

 

Year 6 Christmas Market – Tuesday 19th December 2023 

Please return completed slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th December: - 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________ from class __________________ to 

stay at the Christmas Market from 2:45pm – 4:45pm on Tuesday 19th December.  I also confirm I 

will pick my child up at 4:45pm from school. 

 

_____________________________________ (Parent/carer signature) 

_____________________________________ (Parent/carer signature) 

_____________________ (Date)  


